
From: Hasan Savehilaghi [mailto:hasan@yellowlondontaxi.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 4:51 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject:  
 
Community and Protective Services Committee Dear Chair and members of the 
committee 
Re: Delegation status 
 
I am hereby requesting for delegation status at the CPSC meeting at which will be held 
on December 05, 2017. Issues that I intent to bring to your attention are: 
 
1- In Cab Security Cameras & public safety. 
 
2- Subject of "unlimited taxi plates"? 
 
3-  A recommendation to the committee, regarding all potential debates and discussions 
pertaining to taxi industry. 
 
4- Current charges and fees collected from taxi industry, a serious concern. 
 
I kindly request to have opportunity to speak at the CPSC meeting scheduled for 
December 05, 2017 not at meetings scheduled at later date. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hasan Savehilaghi 
Yellow London Taxi Inc. 
President 
Office: 519-657-111 
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